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Mr. R. H. Enge lken, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement ; B 'K.,
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ol it Nin ~-.
F jion V L ¥
Saite 202, Walnut C.eek Plaza
1990 North California Boulevard pe AV <6 ]t,q’.
Walnut Creek, California 94506 - 'gfn.mq"
2; Miggay TRy
Dear Mr. Engelken: \<?, J
\\’ -

Subject: Dock«t Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 ’ S T
San Oncofre Nuclear Gererating Station, Urits 2 & 2

Thic letter confirms verbtal notification on October 6,
1981 of a condition discovered in construction which is considered
potentially reportable in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e). The
condition involves malfunction of Pressurizer Level Indicators due
to collection of condensate in ‘ow points of flexitle
interconnecting tubing.

We are performing an evaluation of this condition and
will submit 2n arpropriate report in accordance with
10CPR50.55(e) (3) if the condition is determinec to be reportalle.
I1f you have any questions or require additional information,
please let me know...

Very truly yours,

9. W Commme

cc: A. Chaffee (NRC, San Onofre Units 2 & 3)
Dr. L. T. Papay

1;‘;1;7

>
lo

/ MOEE
S 4 ot 130 186l
Wi

g1-175




